
NEWSLETTER

Term 2 2025
Term 2 was filled with energy, community spirit and learning, highlighting just how
special our school community is. 
From the very first week, it was clear this term would be a busy one. Our ANZAC Service
was a beautiful and respectful event, with students showing great pride and maturity.
Our Year 6 families stepped up to run an Election Day sausage sizzle with Mrs
Armstrong and Miss Ruby, raising funds for their upcoming camp. Swimming lessons
gave our students the chance to grow their confidence and learn important water
safety skills. Parent interviews were held across classrooms in the second half of the
term, and it was lovely to see so many families engaging in conversations about their
child’s learning. This term also marked the return of our P&C, who have made a
fantastic start with their first fundraiser at the Lightning Carnival. We are so grateful to
have a group of enthusiastic parents and carers stepping up to support our school.
The Lightning Carnival itself was a highlight, with our school proudly hosting three
visiting schools for a day of friendly competition and sportsmanship. Across the term,
students have had the opportunity to connect with a variety of enrichment activities.
The Edmund Rice Centre has continued their wonderful after-school programs, and we
extend our thanks to their team for providing this valuable partnership. Reading has
also taken centre stage this term, with many of our students participating in the 200
Days of Reading challenge and the Premier’s Reading Challenge.
It really has been a huge term, and everyone deserves a well-earned rest. 



ANZAC
CEREMONY



SWIMMING
LESSONS

Students dove into swimming lessons
with great energy and focus! They built

confidence and strengthened their
water safety skills.



SAUSAGE
SIZZLE

We fired up the BBQ once again!
Our sausage sizzle fundraiser

was a sizzling success!



MOTHER’S DAY CELEBRATIONS



P e a c h y
G l a z e  p i e

w w w . r e a l l y g r e a t s i t e . c o m

pie with peach slice and sugar, 
sweet, Tasty and fresh 

RUNNING
CLUB LEGEND

The Balga Primary School Running
Club would like to congratulate

Oliver for recently competing in and
finishing the HBF 3km Race! Well

done, Oliver!



BALGA SHS ORIENTATION
Our Year 6 students were lucky enough to spend the afternoon at Balga Senior High School, providing them with a

taste of high school life. It was an amazing experience, and has the Year 6s very excited about the prospect of high
school next year.



SCIENCE
LESSONS

This term students learnt all about
physics in their science classes!



LIGHTNING
CARNIVAL

Congratulations to the soccer team for
coming 1  place, the football team for
coming 2  and our netball teams for

their amazing efforts!
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